
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 6, 2025 11 :57 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00785-2025 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 208755 

Please, add to docket 20240172. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2025 11:01 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 208755 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20240172 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 12:33 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 208755 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Jonathan Bodie 
Telephone: 7277762159 
Email: Shannonbodie3@gmail.com 
Address: 2112 Whitney Place Valrico FL 33594 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Jonathan Bodie 
Account Number: 
Address: 2112 Whitney Place Valrico FL 33594 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Tampa Electric Company 
Details: 
The TECO rate increase is absolutely ridiculous. As if we don't pay enough as it is, you want to increase all of our electric 
bills to cover for a natural disaster. I know for a fact that emergency funds are available for these natural disasters for 
companies like TECO and Duke Energy. There is no reason to increase each homeowners rates, especially when a lot of 
us are trying to find funds to make repairs from Milton that insurance is not covering. 

1 




